Sent on behalf of Neil Ferguson, Head of Planning NHSGGC
 
Dear Colleagues,
 
Please find attached link to a questionnaire seeking views of the Vaccination Programme to inform a ‘lessons learnt’ exercise. We would be grateful if you would please distribute widely to colleagues who have been involved in the programme over the last year and encourage a response.
 
https://link.webropol.com/s/nhsggcvaccinationprogrammelessonslearnt 
 
The survey will run for a two week period from Monday 21st February to Monday 7th March.
 
Many thanks for your support.
 
Jacqueline O'Donnell
Administrator
Planning and Policy Directorate
JB Russell House
jacqueline.odonnell@ggc.scot.nhs.uk   
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